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CITY OF ST. ALBERT 

 ADMINISTRATIVE BACKGROUNDER 
 
 

TITLE:  SCHOOL BOARDS LONG-TERM INTERESTS – OAKMONT 
AND KINGSWOOD SCHOOL SITES 

 
On October 24, 2016 Councillor Brodhead provided notice in accordance with 
Section 23 of Procedure Bylaw 35/2009 that he intended to bring forward the 
proposed motion below. 
 
In order for Council to debate the motion, the motion must be formally moved. 
 

PROPOSED MOTION(S): 
 
That administration request from the School Boards servicing St. Albert their long-
term interests in the Oakmont and Kingswood school sites. If these two school sites 
do not fit into the long-term plans of the School Boards, that the city received from 
them their release to use this municipal reserve lands for other municipal purposes. 
 
 

BACKGROUND: 
 
It is Administration’s understanding of the proposed motion that the City Manager 
will send a letter to St. Albert Public Schools, Greater St. Albert Catholic Schools, 
and Conseil Scolaire Centre-Nord to determine their long-term interests in the 
Oakmont and Kingswood school sites. 
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